
Dear Sir,

As the Administrative Commission is about to prepare the 

estimates for the year 1920, and in view of the fact that the question 

of the advisability of continuing to pay certain grants will be discussed, 

I would request you to kindly let me know the reasons why the City of 

Montreal should not cease paying to the McGill University an annual grant 

of $10,000.00;k

* Before cutting off the grants which certain institutions

are receiving, the Administrative Commission desires to know whether cîn.s 

à » can be done without causing any.injustice or any financial embarrassment 

^ to such institutions.
1 %

I beg to remain, Sir,

Yours very tr t
///

/LA sistant City Clerk.

i - . •

Hr-.l

P. S. Glassco, Esq., Secretary, 

McGill University, 

MONTREAL.
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